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Latest technology for young patients at the RUH 
 
On Friday 22 June, the young patients on the children’s ward at the RUH will be 

getting to grips with the latest technology. The ward will be presented with an all-in-

one printer and a new digital camera. 

 

The fabulous new kit was kindly donated by PC World and Kodak. Play specialist at 

the RUH, Lyn Gardiner says: “We never fail to be amazed by the generosity of PC 

World. Thank you so much. Having this equipment is a real bonus for us as we 

couldn’t afford to replace what we had before. The children will be delighted with it.” 

 

Business sales manager at PC World in Bath, Tim Coombes says: “Lyn contacted 

me after their printer broke down and she also told me that the camera they used to 

have had been stolen.   

 

We are always keen to help out the children’s ward when we can and we’ve donated 

quite a few things over the years. It’s always nice to call into the hospital to meet the 

staff and the children. We know the children will enjoy using the new equipment.”  

 
 
Ends 
 
 
A picture opportunity has been arranged for Friday 22 June at 2pm in the 
children’s ward. Please contact Jane Farmer, communications manager on 01225 
825849. 
 
 
 
 

 


